
Monday, September 3rd   Happy Labor Day ! 

Tuesday, September 4th   Post Executive Committee 

Saturday, September 8th   Post Golf  Outing 

Monday, September 10th   Post general meeting 

Tuesday, September 11th   BINGO 

        SAL meeting in lower hall 

Saturday, September 15th   2nd District’s POW/MIA  

        Silent March in Lodi at 9:00 am 

Monday, September 17th   Military Historians Club 

        Post card party in lower hall 



COMMANDER’S CORNER—Ken Kasprzak 

 Our Post newsletter is published monthly.  As you know, there is a cost involved with its 
distribution.   

An estimate is over $3,000 per year (i.e. paper, envelopes, postage, bulk mailing fee, and 
toner for printer).   

Not to mention the volunteer time to fold, stuff, and seal envelops. 

Annual cost can be reduced by electronic distribution via email, instead of USPS mail. 

Please help us reduce cost and time associated with Newsletter distribution. 

Effective with the printing of the October edition, the newsletter will be sent via email to 
all Legion family members who provide us with their email address. 

Complete the form below and return it to the Post or e-mail kkasprzak1@icloud.com 

NOTE----This form will also be available at the September Post, Auxiliary, and SAL 
meetings. 

 

NAME____________________________________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS__________________________________________________________________ 

 

CITY, STATE________________________________________________________________ 

 

ZIP CODE__________________________________________________________________ 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS____________________________________________________________ 

 

I DO NOT HAVE AN EMAIL ADDRESS  -   PLEASE INITIAL      __________________ 

   



UNIT MEETING was held August 13, 2018 
Guest at our meeting: Badger girls introduced themselves and their 
parents. They also gave a brief presentation of their experience at the 
Badger Girls Camp. Olivia Konzen, Jillian Herlinger and Payton Riddle. 
Mary Molaski requested that anyone with outstanding reports from 

Events to please get them to her ASAP as she needs to continue collecting them and soon in the coming 
months  complete all.  
Ozaukee County Fall Meeting is October 24 at the Cedarburg Post. Please let Cathy Brunnquell know if you 
would like to attend. Mary Molaski and Maria Keegan will be in charge of the Basket that will be raffled from 
our unit. 
Membership Lora Linder reported they are accepting renewals for 2019.  Our membership drive at the cook 
out was received well.  Many members paid for their 2019 at the cook out and we have a good head start. 
VA&R Mel Nowack discussed the Christmas gift shop – More information to follow next month. 
Our Unit has  agreed to help with the cost of the purposed replacement of the Legion sign.  The Legion has 
asked us to pay half of the costs and by recommendation of our Executive Board the unit has agreed.  There 
are still some final decisions and we will have an update from the Legion on the final appearance of the sign. 
Collect those Box Tops to donate as a Unit to the area schools. They will receive 10 cents per Top. The Box 
Top needs to have Box tops for education on them. To see what items have the Tops go to Box Tops for Edu-
cation web site. 
Members Patty Wollner and Pauline Hogan presented to our unit an American Flag gifted from their neph-
ew’s Unit as a thank-you for all the microwave popcorn we sent to them. 
UPCOMING EVENTS:   
September 3, 2018  ALA in the Know (learn what the Programs are for) 
October 24, 2018  Fall County Meeting  Cedarburg 
Next Meeting: September 18th— Social time is 6:00 pm and will be hosted by Sheri Pals & Jean Reick. 
Meeting begins at 6:30. 
 
Cathy’s Thoughts 
I would like to Thank Linda Brown for organizing another successful Trees from Home. 
The ladies decorated 100 Christmas Trees.  The American Legion National Commander Denise Rohan visited the 
ladies while they were decorating the trees and Linda presented Commander Denise with a beautiful Quilt of 
Valor. 
Linda reported to our unit how wonderful Denise received the Quilt and Denise was very moved by the gift. 
Fun was had by all on that Saturday morning. 
I would also like to thank our members for your availability during our summer break. 
We had many activities this summer and our members took the time to help. 
The 4th of July parade we handed out 500 flags to the kids, the VA Picnic was well attended with 22 Veter-
ans as our guest from Zablocki.  The Ozaukee County Fair, and the Ladies Night Out was fun getting the 
word out to many ladies that don’t realize that they are eligible to be members. 

 





Rose-Harms 25th Annual Golf  Outing 

Edgewater Golf Club 

Saturday, September 8, 2018 

1:00 pm Shotgun Start 

Dinner @ Edgewater Golf Club 

(served at 4:30 pm) 

Golf, Dinner and prizes:  $35.00 (cart included for outing) 

Golf and prizes Only:      $20.00 (cart included for outing) 

Note:  Edgewater members NO PRICE REDUCTION          
(we are charged for every golfer for the outing) 

Name  

(foursomes golf together, others 

will be made into foursomes) 

Golf and   
Dinner 

$35.00 

Golf  

Only 

$20.00 

Dinner  

Only  

$20.00 

  

Total 

      

      

      

      

 Total Amount Enclosed 

(Checks Payable to Rose-Harms Post 355) 

Please have money and reservations to the Post by Saturday, September 1, 2018 

Return (with payment please) to: 

Rose-Harms Post 355 

Attn: Golf Outing 

1540 13th Avenue 

Grafton, WI 53024 

“This year’s outing raffle will have prizes totaling over 
$800 worth! Our event is for golfers of all ability   
levels. Come see your Legion friends in a setting     
outside of the Post. The price is low due to our raffle 
successes in the past and strong corporate backing.   
A good time will be had by all.” 

                Doug Arendt, outing chairperson 


